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From: Parrish, Robin
To: Lillian Hoyt; Clark, Sara; Haines, Marcia; Drum, Adam
Cc: Elaine Singer; Diane Kafrissen; Helen Gornes; Scott Nelson; Scott Herring; Sanchez, Rolando; Blasewitz, Mary;

Galvan, Stephanie
Subject: RE: 439508-1-58-01 Elgin Blvd from Deltona Blvd to Mariner Blvd Sidewalk Award Concurrence
Date: Monday, June 27, 2022 10:00:14 AM
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Good morning Lillian,
 
The Department has reviewed the bid tabs and concur with the County’s
recommendation to award this project to the low bidder, Augustine Construction at
$1,206,377.44.  The bid was competitive with at least three bidders.
 
As a reminder, please be sure to upload into GAP a copy of the Bid Tabs,
recommendation to award and all the supporting documentation that was provided for
this review as well as a copy of the executed construction contract, along with this
concurrence email.  Additionally, please contact Mary Blasewitz and Rolando
Sanchez as soon as the date for the pre-con meeting and NTP to the contractor have
been determined.  Their contact information is listed below.
 
Rolando Sanchez
Office: (813) 975-6928
Cell: (727) 224-4747
rolando.sanchez@dot.state.fl.us
 
Mary Blasewitz
Office: (813) 975-6707
Cell: (813) 323-1155
mary.blasewitz@dot.state.fl.us
 
 
Robin G. Parrish, FCCM
Local Programs Coordinator
Florida Department of Transportation
11201 North McKinley Drive
Tampa, Florida 33612, MS 7-350
(813) 975-6655
robin.parrish@dot.state.fl.us
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From: Lillian Hoyt <LHoyt@co.hernando.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 10:48 AM
To: Clark, Sara <Sara.Clark@dot.state.fl.us>; Haines, Marcia <Marcia.Haines@dot.state.fl.us>;
Parrish, Robin <Robin.Parrish@dot.state.fl.us>; Drum, Adam <Adam.Drum@dot.state.fl.us>
Cc: Elaine Singer <ElaineS@co.hernando.fl.us>; Diane Kafrissen <DKafrissen@co.hernando.fl.us>;
Helen Gornes <HGornes@co.hernando.fl.us>; Scott Nelson <ScottN@co.hernando.fl.us>; Scott
Herring <SHerring@co.hernando.fl.us>
Subject: 43950-1-58-01 Elgin Blvd from Deltona Blvd to Mariner Blvd Sidewalk Award Concurrence
 

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

 
Good afternoon.
For FDOT review and concurrence to award, we are providing the attached bid tabulation,
recommendation for award and technical evaluation.  We have also attached the Bidder Opportunity
and Documents Spreadsheet confirming GAP uploads. 
 
If you have any questions, or need additional information, please let me know.
 
Thank you.
 

Lillian Hoyt
Operations Assistant
Hernando County Department of Public Works
1525 E. Jefferson Street
Brooksville, Florida  34601
Telephone  352-754-4755
Fax 352-754-4423
Don’t Sweat the Petty stuff, and don’t pet the sweaty stuff ~George Carlin
 
 


